CUSTOMER ADVISORY

Geneva, 28" of March 2018,

Dear Valued Customers,

We would like to inform you that MSC Mediterranean Shipping Company SA will exclude SWAN service on week 17
for structural reason, from Asia to North Europe.

However, you may continue to place bookings as usual as we are arranging alternate routings.

Week 17 Omission:

- Swan service
Voyage FW 817, ETA XINGANG 19t of April 2018

To and Via: Algeciras, Felixstowe and Antwerp
All shipments from Xingang, Qingdao, Busan, Shanghai, Ningbo and Tanjung Pelepas will be served via
alternative services.

POD Algeciras will be induced on MSC London NR818W, Albatross service.

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding this blanking, please contact our MSC local offices.

Thanks for your support

Mediterranean Shipping Company S.A.




